
DIRECTIONS: Laundries - For 
linens, colour fast cottons, 
polyesters and blends of these 
fibres. Add 200ml to washing 
machine water before adding 
clothes. Wash and rinse 
thoroughly. 
BATHROOMS - For toilets, 
shower recesses, baths, 
basins, tiles and grouting. 
Dilute 1 part Pure White to 20 
parts water. Wipe surfaces. 
Leave for 5 minutes and then 
rinse.
KITCHENS: For sinks, stoves, 
refrigerators, bench tops, china 
cups, plastic ware, garbage 
bins and drains. Dilute 1 part 
Pure White to 20 parts water. 
Wipe surfaces. Leave for 5 
minutes and then rinse.

Sodium hypochlorite 4.0 % W/V
Kitchens, Laundries, 
Bathrooms, Outdoors.
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